November 5, 1974

Mr. Dickran H. Boyajian
375 Mount Auburn Street
Watertown, Massachusetts 02172

Dear Mr. Boyajian:

You are right. The Stewardship program has
faltered inexcusably. And it is too bad. I think
it is or can be one of the best programs, both from

the point of view of public relations and fund raising,
that we can put across. :

But no one seems to want to push it.

So there we are.
I hope it will turn around one day soon.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
mk




